E-2-5 Korea Association

Easy Company- 2nd Bn., 5th Marines, First Marine Division, FMF Korea, 1950-1953
Evans E. Kerrigan, One Walmsley Road, Darien, CT 06820
Telephone and FAX (203) 655-3323

03 September 2002

Mr. Robert W. Randall
PO Box 294
Worthington, MA 01098

Dear BOB:

~ T'hope this letter finds you and Mary enjoying your wonderful “Home in the
Hills. T'm sorry that we were not able to arrange to get together this year as
planned, maybe some time in the Fall when we return from Ireland.

As to information about Sergeant.Major Ashley O. Dodge, USMC. I do not
what to create any misinformation about another Marine, especially one who
has served our Corps and country so long and so well.

From the picture that was supplied, he is wearing the following ribbons:
Presidential Unit Citation, with one star, Marine Corps Good Conduct Medal,




